
Tel: 01827 872237 
Email: admin2023@we-learn365.com  

website: www.wood-end-primaryschool.co.uk 

Reminder: Please supervise your child when arriving at school - playground equipment should not be climbed on at that time 

 
   Next Weeks Assembly Theme: World Book Day 2018/St David’s Day 

What’s on after half term 

Monday  Tuesday  Wednesday  Thursday  Friday 

Staff Training Day 

 

Yr6 Grammar Guru 

 

 

Yr6 Grammar Guru 

Homework & ICT Club 

Cross Country Club 

 

 

Yr6 Grammar Guru 

KS2 Multi Skills Club 

English Excellence 

World Book Day 

 

Yr6 Grammar Guru 

Embody Dance Club 

 

 

Friday 16th February 2018 

Spot Light on Excellence…    
 

Memorable experiences 

At Wood End Primary school we aim to provide our children 
with rich opportunities and memorable experiences. This 
week children from our school were invited to be flag   
bearers and ball boys at St. George's Park, the training 
ground for the England Football Team.  

Eight children were chosen for their love of the game to 
represent our school. They had the important job of holding 
the flag for the national anthems at the UEFA under 16 
match between Denmark and England.   

It was an action packed match with our children keeping a 
constant eye on the ball ready to bounce into action and 
retrieve footballs leaving the field of play. It was also a 
chance to watch the possible future stars of the English 
football team.  

Today the staff members for St. George's Park have       
contacted the school to say how impressed they were with 
the behaviour and dedication of our children. They have 
truly made us proud. 

Mrs Smith 

Associate Headteacher 

Photographs of the event are on the back page and can be 
purchased from the Office at a cost of £3.00 

 

Parental Engagement 

It has been proven through research that the relationship between school 
and parents plays a vital role in the education of children. Where parents 
are interested in what is happening at school and continues to support the 
learning at home, pupils achieve positive outcomes.  

At our school we are very lucky to have a supportive group of parents who 
recognise the importance of education and want to work alongside us to 
secure the best possible outcomes for their children. Parents attend parents 
evenings and events, complete reading and practice homework tasks. They 
are also quick to inform us if there is anything happening that may 
affect  their child in school. This allows us to work closely with families to 
make sure any issues are resolved for the children as quickly as possible. 

We are looking to build in further opportunities for parents to come into 
school to work alongside their children and demonstrate an interest in their 
education. If you have any ideas on what you would like school to offer with 
regards to inviting parents in, then please let us know via the office or a 
note on your child's 'Me To You'.  

We aim to keep parents up to date on your child's learning through their 
eSchools class page. You login to this in the same way as you would for  
parents evening. The class page is updated regularly with what the children 
are learning in school and may include photographs or samples of work. If 
you are having difficulty logging in, then please contact the office who will 
be happy to help.  

I hope you all have a lovely half term break. I cannot quite believe that we 
are already half way through the year but I am looking forward to           
continuing to strive for excellence over the coming months.  

 

Mrs Cross  

Executive Headteacher 

Don’t forget to log into eSchools to see what is happening 

on your children’s class pages. The eSchools ‘App’ is  

available for you to download from the Apple or Google Play stores. The App will 

allow you to receive text notifications directly from the school to your mobile 

device. Login is also available  via the School website 

Dates for your Diary  

Half Term - Monday 19th February to Friday 23rd February 

26/02/18: Staff Training Day 

01/03/18: World Book Day 

01/03/18: Vision Checks  - Butterflies 

01/03/18: Cross Country Race at Warton Nethersole School 

21/03/18: Grandparents Lunch 

21/03/18: Easter Celebration Dinner  

22/03/18: End of Term Disco - Date to be confirmed 

Spring Term ends Thursday 29th March 

Easter Holidays - Friday 30th March to Friday 13th April  

Summer Term 

May Bank Holiday -  Monday 7th May 

Half Term -  Monday 28th May to Friday 1st June 

08/06/18 - 11/06/18: Manor Adventure Trip - Badgers 

22/06/18: Staff Training Day 

Summer Term ends Friday 20th July 

These dates may be subject to change if necessary. Details and times to be     

confirmed nearer each event.  

  Parking at Wood End School 

Please be advised that the drive 

way gates to the school will be 

closed from 8.30am.  The car 

park is for staff use only.  Permits 

are available for those parents with disabled badges - 

please contact the Office to apply for a School Permit 



 

Vacancies 

WOOD END PRIMARY SCHOOL  

1 Midday Supervisor position, Scale band B, 11.50am to 1.05pm, Monday to 

Friday, Zero Hours Supply  

Wood End Primary is a village school within Community Academies Trust and the Executive 

Head teacher is seeking to appoint a Midday Supervisor on a Supply basis to join our team. 

 

Full training will be given, as well as all the support you need. This is a great opportunity to do 

something really rewarding, work with wonderful children and gain some valuable extra    

experience for that CV!  Further  details and application forms are available from the school 

website. Please return completed applications via email to :-  

admin2023@welearn365.com or in printed format in person to the School Office. 

Keep up to date! Follow us on Twitter and 

via the School Website 

Attendance W/C 05/02/18 

                    Last Week           Year        

Ladybirds                      69.18%                93.66%          

Butterflies            88.26%                91.85%  

Hedgehog            94.48%                94.68%         

Dragonflies                   93.45%                95.31% 

Foxes                           61.00%                92.82%                                                                                

Badgers             95.71%                96.37%        

Wood End Club Forthcoming Events…... 

Quiz Nite ~ Every 3rd Thursday of the month 

 

Sat 17th Feb ~  Showtime in the function room -  

  Dreamettes (Motown tribute) & male vocalist      

  Tyler John 

Fri 9th Mar ~  SKA Nite in the bar 

Sun 1st Apr~  Easter Bonnet Parade—prize for best bonnet 

  Disco & Games 12noon start 

  All Welcome! 

Sat 7th Apr~  Jersey Boys & Simon Garcia—singer/saxophone 

  Tickets available behind the bar 

Sat 14th Apr~  Bob & Wendy’s Karaoke in the Bar!  

Sat 19th May~  Simon Garcia—singer/saxophone 

Sun 27th May~ Bank Holiday Fun Day 

  BBQ / Bouncy Castle  

  All Welcome!  

Stone Age VS Bronze Age! Half Term Fun at Atherstone Library  

Inspired by the new Nick Park animated feature film 'Early Man'... 

Come join us for STONE AGE VS BRONZE AGE! Two tribes battle it  

out for domination! Which team will you be on? Who will win? Learn  

about the Stone Age and the Bronze Age and take part in the 

EPIC CONTEST between two tribes!  

For school aged children.  

 

Book your FREE places to avoid  

disappointment.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Free online guides to  help 

parents feel more confident 

Warwickshire County Council  has purchased 

three nationally acclaimed online Guides 

(courses) - designed to help parents feel 

more confident. Every single parent, grand-

parent, or carer living in Warwickshire can 

now access these guides FREE OF CHARGE 

For more information, please visit our website: 

https://www.warwickshire.gov.uk/parentguide 

The Guides have been designed  by NHS experts and are part of the 

evidence-based ‘Solihull Approach’ programme, which supports mums, 

dads and carers to develop positive and responsive relationships with 

their infants, children, and young people. In turn, this helps to strengthen 

emotional resilience and wellbeing, so infants and children are able to 

bounce back from life’s various challenges. 

Free Online 

Guides 
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Dress up as your favour i te  
book character  & br ing in  

your  favour i te  book  
1st  March 2018 

Get your th ink ing caps on!  

Polar 
Experience 

“It was cool because we 

got to try on the coats she 

wore” - Izzabel 

Some of the children’s thoughts from our Polar Experience Day 

“I liked doing the science experiment” - Emily 

“I enjoyed learning about the 

poles” - Euan 

“The antler was cool” - 

Daniel 
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